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To All of Our Patients, 

It has been the distinct honor and privilege of a lifetime to have cared for you as your dentists; 

many of you for over three decades.   Together with heavy hearts we have arrived at the emotional 

decision to begin transitioning from the active practice of dentistry.  Dr. Greer will retire as of May 21, 

2021. Dr. Allaire will remain with the practice through the end of the year and likely longer. Our adult 

children live thousands of miles away. We desire to have the flexibility to be a part of their lives and to 

focus on pursuing good health. 

We have developed true friendships with so many of you; we cherish the conversations, well 

wishes and appreciation for our thoughtful and conscientious care.  Your dental health and uninterrupted 

preventive care are of utmost importance to us. To that end we have chosen from a wide array of talented 

dentists, Dr. Benjamin Irzyk, to continue your care at our office. 

Dr. Irzyk shares our philosophy of a relationship-based practice focused on patient education and 

involvement in treatment decisions, as well as providing excellent dental treatment.  Dr. Greer will not be 

present in the office but will be available to him for consultation on a regular basis.  Dr. Irzyk, a native of 

Rhode Island is a graduate of Stonehill College and in addition to earning his DMD from Boston University 

in 2014 he completed a general practice residency in Danbury, CT in 2015.  Dr. Ben moved to Portsmouth 

with his lovely wife Jacqueline six years ago and has been practicing dentistry in Dover since then.  Jackie 

is a nurse practitioner in Portsmouth and together with their two young boys are looking forward to being 

more involved with the local community.  

Along with our families, we will remain patients of the practice which Dr. Irzyk will rename 

Hometown Dental.  We hope that you will give him the chance to continue with your dental needs.  He is 

approachable and kind and we know that you are in extremely competent hands. Thank you for making 

the past 38 years rewarding, memorable and special. 

Sincerely, 

Marc A. Greer DMD 

Janet Allaire DMD 

 May 6, 2021 
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